
New Chairman Appointed 

A warm welcome to our 

new Chairman.  

George Harland was voted 

in at the EGM on the 21st 

of February.  

Please be nice to him, it is 

a tough job and there is no salary or any re-

ward for all the effort—not even free biscuits. 
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What are you interested in? 

The committee is trying to find our what 

you are interested in. 

What will get you out and about, down 

the shed, and doing stuff? (chatting, 

drinking tea is good, and note that eat-

ing biscuits does count towards your five 

a day). 

Please let the committee members 

know your thoughts. 

 



Membership Renewals 
Well done to all that have already paid up, 

the few lost sheep are being tracked 

down as we speak. As debated in the AGM in December, joining costs for 

new members are now £10.00 along with a yearly cost of £15 (making a 

total of £25). Renewing member’ cost are now £15 per annum. Renewal 

forms are again in the email. 
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Insurance Renewal  
The yearly insurance has been renewed. Big thanks to 

the Treasurer (Jeremy Honner) for a lot of hard work 

and sleepless nights on this. 

Please note that unless you have been signed off as 

trained on our paperwork, you are not insured to use 

the machines.  

We appreciate that for many this is a paperwork an-

noyance, but it is a condition of our insurance. Thank 

you in advance for your help and cooperation.  

Computer Training 

Do you know someone that would like to be a bit 

more up to date in the information age? 

Men In Sheds: Bedford has state of the art comput-

ers and all the latest software. 

Bring them along for a taster session on Monday af-

ternoons. Check website diary for dates. 



Project Completion 

Well done to Geoffrey and friends for completing over a hundred wooden 

eggs for the Nursery Egg Hunt. 

Also the first sofa raisers have been completed for the REMAP charity. Con-

gratulations on successfully making all those  biscuit joints Mr Wickens. 
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On behalf of  Men In Sheds Committee 

Secretary  

Steve Conway  (sc@steveconway.net) 

Easter Closures 

We believe that the site is closed on Friday 14th April and reopens on Tues-

day the 21st. This is because the Nursery is planning on opening; however 

don’t get caught out if something changes.  

In February I got locked in when the gates were shut, along with several 

cars, and had considerable difficulty getting out over the fence (fortunately 

some milk crates came to my aid, and I didn’t have to sleep in the shed). 

Also due to a holiday, and Easter break, the computer classes are the 3rd 

and 24th of April only. 

Happy Egg Hunting 


